
Christmas Trips 
 
As you know, we like to book a Christmas theatre visit for your children every year. We have managed 
to book the ‘Smeds and the Smoos’ for the children in Reception and Starlings, and more information 
will come out about this closer to the time.  
 
However, we are struggling to find a suitable performance for the children in Key Stage 2 that is also 
reasonably priced. We are aware that we have asked for a lot recently, especially for parents with 
children in the Owls class with swimming, Young Voices and Whitemoor Lakes. The Kingfishers also 
have their swimming programme coming up in the Spring Term. We have, therefore, had to make a 
decision not to take the children to the theatre this Christmas and will look to take them to see a 
show later in the year. 
 
Bags2School 
 
On Friday 27th September the PTA have organised another Bags2Schools collection. All donations 
must be in bags and ONLY dropped off at school on the morning of the 27th, before 9am. We do not 
have capacity in school to store your donations. If you need help with your donations, please contact 
the PTA on pta@thepriorsschool.co.uk . There are collection bags available from the school reception. 
 
Class Penny Wars 
 
The class Penny Wars have started and will run until the 1st week of January, please see the attached 
poster for more information. The PTA will bring the bottles out to the playground every 2 weeks so 
you can see the classes progress.  
 
Neon Disco 
 
This will take place on Wednesday 23rd October, please see the attached poster for more information. 
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